

24th March 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

As we come to the end of the term, I would like to say a huge thank you for all your support over the term. Next week, all children across the school will be involved in an Easter Collective Worship at St. Andrew's Church (currently just for the children due to Covid still being within the school) as well as an Easter Egg hunt.

We are currently enjoying some lovely warm weather and the children are taking sweatshirts and cardigans off outside. Please make sure that all these are labelled with your child's name. We will have a lost property walk next week and put the lost property outside one evening for you to look through.

I have been again approached regarding parking around the school. I must remind parents not to park in the pub car park and to think carefully about where you park on the corners south of the school by the church. This morning I observed some cars parking over people's drives and parking on a blind bend. This is very dangerous and put all our school community at risk. The mini police will be doing some patrols, next term, to monitor this. It has also been noted that parents have approached the school field at lunchtime to talk to the children. I would ask that due to safeguarding procedures that this not be done.

Thank you for your excellent support regarding Comic Relief with over £200 raised for the cause. The children enjoyed the day and the treat of a cake.

Don't forget we have a PTFA event on Friday 25th March with a Family Bingo. You can pay on the door and eyes down at 6.30 p.m. All profits made go towards school projects and activities.

Yours sincerely

Mr D W Hodgson







